Alison Banlis

Subject; FW!: Rezoning Suter Street (R-2toR-8)

~Qriginal Message--—

From: Becky Price

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 11,16 PM

To: Thanh Dang <Thanh.Dang@harrisonburgva.gov>
Subject: Rezoning Suter Street (R-2toR-8)

WARNING: This email was sent from outside of your organization,

Hello

[ am Rehecca Price awner and resident 0f 927 N Main St. The land that is potentially being rezoned is in my back yard. |
am totally against this for the fact that we have to continuously keep the people that already live in Suter St. now off our
property. We have made them get out of our yard as they use it as a short cut to Main St, The small parcel of land that
we have used as as a drive way for probably 30 years or so since the house has been in our family is actually a paper
alley that we have maintained for all of those years. We have items stolen as recent as 2 months ago. The city has
never done any maintenance on the small paper ally and we have always unkept this as it was our own property. You
would most likely agree that if you are aware of my property that it is a nice well maintained house, yard etc, We have
vehicles, dogs, and a grandson that use the yard and driveway at all times. The people that try and | say try as we run
them off. They do not care about property or how thay used they have no respect. Putting townhouses back there
would just make it worse. As a woman that is sometimes here alone overnight | would fear for my safety. If nothing
else there needs to have a 6 fool fence around the the entire area even at that it will not stop people.

| hope you reconsider or do something to stop people from using it as a short cut. | fear for my Grandson, dogs, myself
and my personal belongings. Thank you. | have a class on the 11th at 6 and will not be able to communicate at that
time. Regards Rebecca Price

Sent from my iPhcne




